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13th May 2021 

 

Dear Parent 

 

Bolster Community, who take the ‘Friends for Life’ Programme which the Year 

6 and 7 pupils have taken part in, would like permission to use some photographs 

of the children on their Website and Facebook. 

 

Please complete and return the attached slip by Friday 14th May 2021. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Oonagh McNally 

Principal 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

REPLY SLIP 

 

I give/do not give* permission for my child’s photograph to appear on the 

website or Facebook pages of Bolster Community. 

 

Child’s Name: _____________________________ 

 

Parent’s Signature: _________________________ 

 

Dated: ____________________________________ 

 
*Please delete as appropriate 

 

*If form is returned without any deletion we will assume that permission is 

given. 

 

Principal: Mrs Oonagh McNally 

B.Ed.  D.A.S.E   P.Q.H. 
 

Telephone No: 028 406 50426 

Email: omcnally563@c2kni.net 
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